Glaccum, David <DavidGlaccum@gov.sc.gov>
Randy Lowell <RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com>
Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
4/6/2016 6:56:05 PM

RE:

Consented to an extention...you' re getting soft (just kidding of course).

Thanks, again.

From: Randy Lowell [mailto:RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 6:54 PM

To: Glaccum, David; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE:

Will do. | consented to an extension of time to answer for the Feds until April 25.
Fun fact: the response deadline to the motion for summary judgment is currently April 25.
I'm sure there will be subsequent discussions on scheduling. I'll let you know where we end up.

Randolph R. Lowell
Willoughby & Hoefer, P.A.

From: Glaccum, David

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2016 6:50 PM
To: Randy Lowell; Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE:

Thanks, Randy. Please keep us posted as this thing continues to move forward.

DMG

From: Randy Lowell [mailto:RLowell@Willoughbyhoefer.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 06, 2016 4:16 PM

To: Pisarik, Holly; Glaccum, David

Subject:

Attached is the motion for summary judgment filed by the State of South Carolina today in the MOX case.

Randolph R. Lowell, Esquire

Willoughby & Hoefer, P.A.

(930 Richland Street)

Post Office Box 8416

Columbia, South Carolina 29202 (29201)
Telephone #: (803) 252-3300

Facsimile #: (803) 256-8062

E-mail address: rlowell@willoughbyhoefer.com

Confidentiality Notice: The information contained in this transmittal, including any attachment, is privileged and confidential information and is
intended only for the person or entity to which it is addressed. If you are neither the intended recipient nor the employee or agent responsible for
delivering this message to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution or the taking of any action in
reliance on the contents of this transmittal is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmittal in error, please contact the sender
immediately by telephoning the sender at (803) 252-3300 and, also, please delete this transmittal from any computer or other data bank. Upon
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request, we will reimburse your reasonable costs of notifying us of a transmission error. Thank you.

IRS Circular 230 Disclosure: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you that any U.S. federal tax advice contained
in this communication (including any attachments) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding
penalties under the Internal Revenue Code or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed
herein. This advice may not be forwarded (other than within the taxpayer to which it was sent) without our express written consent.



